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FOR GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE  

                             Happy New Year to all!!   
I look forward to 2019 and hope all of you do as well!  Currently we have reduced our green fees to $20.00 and this 

fee will remain in effect until March 31st.  Tell your friends, it’s a great way to introduce perspective new members to 

our club. As you all know, it has been a very wet fall. Don’t be surprised to see the back 9 closed due to the soaking 
conditions. Cart paths only during wet weather. It is very 

expensive to maintain the fairways so be mindful and check 

with the pro shop for course conditions.    EDUCATION IS IMPORTANT, BUT 

GOLF IS EVEN MORE 

IMPORTANTER! 

                                                -Anonymous  

Remember Steak Night each 1st and 3rd Thursday nights. 

Only a $5.00 fee for salads, potato and bread, you bring your 
own steak.  It is a great time for fellowship and bragging 

rights on your game.  

We would like to congratulate Sam Shoemake for his hole-in-one on #6, December 18th.  Great job!! 

In preparation for the annual membership meeting, we will have 3 board positions available.  Anyone interested in 

becoming a board member must be in good standing with the club and is encouraged to see Bobby in the Pro Shop 
for details.  

Our tournament season is fast approaching and if anyone is interested in assisting Bob Smith, our committee 

chairman, or to serve on the tournament committee, please see him.  We appreciate Bob doing  a superb job in such 

adverse conditions during the replacement of several greens in 2018.  The success of the tournaments enabled us to 

repair the Pro Shop HVAC system which will be a welcomed relief during our hottest months.  

From time to time we have entertainment in the Acorn Lounge, we hope to sponsor some larger events this season, 
so be on the lookout. Our entertainment committee, Bob Smith, Vickey Evans and Bob Danzy, are open to ideas and 

additional assistance if anyone is interested in helping out.       

Mike Potts - President                    

***NEW MEMBERS*** 
This is the second newsletter that I have not been privileged to announce a new member(s).  Let’s challenge each other to recruit at  

least one new member each in 2019.   


